
  
  
  
  

  Resume Trading on FUTR 

  March 06, 2017  

The ASE announces that FUTURE ARAB INVESTMENT COMPANY (FUTR) has completed all
required procedures to decrease its listed capital from JD/Share (27,375,000) to JD/Share
(24,931,051), by redeeming treasury shares.
Accordingly, the ASE will resume trading on FUTR shares as of Wednesday, March. 8th 2017, and
the company's reference price will remain JD (0.36).
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